
Our last lifelong skills lessons of the year 
will help the students reflect on how far 

they’ve come! An example of a reflective 
lesson in 2nd grade will be to read The 

Little Butterfly that Could by Ross Burach. 
Feel free to enjoy reading this book with 
your kids and reflecting with them about 
all they've accomplished this year. We 

know they can do hard things and are so 
proud of all of our students. 

Parent communication and feedback is an important part of the school 
counseling program. Please don’t hesitate to reach out as your feedback 
makes our program better. Thank you for trusting us with your child(ren).

This month we will help 
our 5th grade students get 
ready for their transition to 

middle school and will 
reflect on lessons learned 

while at Badger. All 5th 
grade students will be 

asked to write a letter to 
themselves that will be 

sent to them at their new 
middle school. We are 

hopeful that the lessons 
learned at Badger will 

continue to serve them in 
this next adventure. 

Please do make sure you 
have registered for middle 

school next year so we 
know where to send the 

letter. 
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K-5: Safety, 6th: Transitions
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